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ETP naming conventions 

ASX would like to bring to the attention of product issuers and stakeholders that ASIC 
has released Report 750 Response to submissions on CP 356 ETP naming conventions 
and made updates to the Product labels and naming considerations section of 
Information Sheet 230. 
The changes made to Information Sheet 230 include new labelling conventions to a 
product’s name and the inclusion of Table 1: Primary labels and Table 2: Secondary 
labels. 

To ensure an orderly transition process, ASIC has suggested that the transition be 
completed in two stages: 

 Stage 1 - Preparation and readiness: This stage will include all the steps 
(operating rule changes, system and other process changes) that the licensed 
exchanges will need to complete to prepare for the industry transition. 

 Stage 2 - Industry transition to new naming conventions: This will commence 
when licensed exchanges currently active in admitting ETPs to quotation are 
ready for the industry transition. 

ASIC has suggested that a period of at least 12 months should be allowed in Stage 2 of 
the transition so that updates can coincide with periodic rollovers of the PDS. 

Next steps: ASX will begin work to develop plans for the transition, including 
identification of any areas where further consultation with industry is required. We will 
provide updates to the market about expected timeframes as we progress this work. 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
Investment Products team. 
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